
11.1.2012

Dear Sir or Madam,

For Drivers and Entrants, the opening of the Championship entries is 
scheduled for Friday 1st February. Only chassis the Makes of which are 
entered in the Championship can be selected by Drivers when they send 
their entry applications. 

As a reminder, within the framework of this Championship a single-supplier 
of engines has been designated by the FIA further to an invitation to tender 
procedure. Engines bearing the make “WKE” (as well as carburettors and 
ignition systems) will be supplied free of charge to all Drivers by the 
company Parolin. The radiator, the battery and the inlet silencer will be of a 
single-make and identical, supplied and sold by the engine supplier. The 
tyres designated by invitation to tender will be LeConts (LH08M for slicks), 
also supplied free to all Drivers for their qualifying practice and heats, as 
well as for the final phase races. 

The 2012 Championship calendar will comprise three events (6-8/07 at 
Braga/PRT, 24-26/08 at Angerville/FRA and 1-3/11 at Bahrain/BHR), plus 
two practice days on Saturday & Sunday 12-13/05 (probably at 
Casteletto/ITA). The distribution of chassis by drawing lots to the entered 
Drivers will be carried out on the occasion of these two test days. 

The Sporting Regulations of the Championship can be seen via the 
following link: 
http://www.cikfia.com/fileadmin/user_upload/documents/20.5_RS_U18_WKC_2011.pdf  

We remain at your disposal for any additional information. 

Yours faithfully,
 
Vincent CARO

Executive Secretary of the CIK-FIA
___________________________________________ 
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